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ILLINOIS STATE POLICE SEEKS PUBLIC’S HELP IN A 

DEATH INVESTIGATION IN ST. CLAIR COUNTY 

CAHOKIA HEIGHTS – Illinois State Police (ISP) Division of Criminal Investigation Zone 6 is 

requesting the public’s assistance in the investigation of a deceased female.  

 

On March 30, 2024 at approximately 3:20 a.m., ISP discovered a deceased female on Interstate 

255 northbound at milepost 15 near Cahokia Heights, IL.  The deceased female appeared to have 

been struck and killed in the lanes of traffic, and the vehicle that struck the female fled the scene 

after the crash.  Evidence on scene leads investigators to believe the suspect vehicle is a 

Freightliner Truck.  

Anyone that was driving through the area at the time of the crash or has any information about the 

incident please contact Special Agent Donald Cary at 618-666-1827. Witnesses can remain 

anonymous. 
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